

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

May 15, 2014

The Honorable Roger Wicker United States Senate 555 Dirksen Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-0378

Dear Senator Wicker:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Jacob Sexton Military Suicide Prevention Act" (S. 810) that would authorize the Secretary of Defense to create a pilot program to assess the feasibility of an online computerized assessment to enhance detection of behaviors indicating a risk of suicide and other mental health conditions for members of the Armed Forces.

Suicide prevention is a priority issue for FRA, and the Association stands ready to assist in passage of this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above number or at (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,

National Executive Director

TJS:jd:tw

